
Good Afternoon Beverly Parents and Families,

I hope that you are enjoying this unexpected snow. While I am not a fan of
the wet and cold, it certainly paints a beautiful landscape. I am writing to
you today to share a video loom presentation that I hope will answer some
of the questions that many of you have regarding COVID-19 and the
response of the schools to any positive cases within our school community.
Please take a few minutes to watch the video and feel free to reach out
with any questions you may have to either
covidquestions@beverlyschools.org, which is an email monitored by our
school nursing staff, to your building principal or to myself at Central Office
at scharochak@beverlyschools.org. We appreciate our partnership with
families and thank you for your patience and trust as we work together to
keep our students and staff safe.

Please take care to remain vigilant with all safety measures that will help us
prevent the spread of the virus and stay safe this weekend!

Video Update on COVID -19 10-30-2020

Thank you,

https://www.loom.com/share/4086fc4dfad04e119bbbde6e1333df15

